
Testimony Submitted Regarding SB210

My name is Gay Lynette Greger and I live in Portland, Oregon. I 
strongly oppose any effort to end Oregon’s practice of vote by 
mail. It has worked exceedingly well for many many years, prov-
ing itself both safe and effective. 

This attempt to end vote by mail can only be seen as an effort 
to reduce voter turnout in target populations, disenfranchising 
voters rather than encouraging every citizen to cast a ballot. 
Other states may think that is what democracy is all about but 
Oregon is better than that. Shame on you for even considering 
such a measure. 


